Town of Guilderland

ALBANY couNrt;ROUTE 20
GUILDERLAND. N. Y. 12084

‘818) 338.1%80

CARL J. WALTERS JANE H. SPRINGER
SUPERVISOR TOWN CLERK

March 27, 1980

Mrs. John F. Gaffney
2 Gabriel Terrace
Albany, N.Y. 12203

Dear Mrs. Gaffney:

I have your letter of March 13, 1980 that was received March 26, 1980
regarding inspection of McKownville Reservoir.

While I abhor spending taxpayers money for an unused facility, I

have instructed our Department of Water and Wastewater Management to
make the monthly inspections per your request.

Carl J./Walters

CwW:rl

cc: D, Tyson -
Dr. Lyons
John Esler///

Mr. Robert Lyman
Mr. R. Svenson, P.E.



